
Bas$an	
  Elementary	
  School	
  Community	
  Council	
  
Wednesday,	
  September	
  26th	
  –	
  Dra>	
  Minutes	
  

In	
  ABendance:	
  	
  
Kellie	
  Severson	
  	
   Bruce	
  Ingleby	
   	
   Andrew	
  –	
  visi7ng	
   	
   Jonathan	
  Bowers-­‐City	
  
Rachel	
  Gray	
  	
   	
   Amanda	
  Edwards	
   Amanda	
  Huntsman	
   	
   Kathy	
  Collins	
  
Andrea	
  Ingleby	
  

II.	
  Safe	
  Walking	
  Routes	
  –	
  Pick-­‐up/Drop-­‐off	
  
The	
  council	
  voiced	
  concerns	
  about	
  walking	
  routes.	
  	
  Jonathon	
  shared	
  the	
  following	
  informa7on	
  
with	
  Blake	
  (City)	
  and	
  we	
  will	
  hear	
  back	
  as	
  they	
  decide	
  

Red: The building construction along Big Bend is posing significant hazards.  The Chairman 
provided various of pictures as examples (also attached to the exhibit).  They all emphatically 
agree that this stretch is unsafe.    

Pink: This stretch was proposed by the Principal and the Chairman.  It would take them off 
Big Bend and onto the Bastian field.  I pointed out that it appears to be private property and 
will become part of a lot in the future phases of development. 

 Purple: Many kids utilize the HAWK signal to avoid the longer route and crossing Miller 
Crossing.  They want to know the feasibility of using the HAWK signal and removing the 
portion of the route that would lead the across Miller Crossing.  

Blue: The asphalt path through Herriman detention property came up as a solution to avoid 
the construction on Big Bend.  It also appears to be used by all pedestrians that have to walk 
through the intersection of Anthem & Herriman Blvd.  I brought up the concerns associated 
with this path including the need for a Mid-Block crossing to avoid the dangerous crossing at 
the Bid Bend corner, which may necessitate a crossing guard.  I also pointed out that UPD/
HPD have concerns with allowing routes along trails/pathways along private property. 

 Additional Points for Follow-Up:        Since the routes to avoid Big Bend appear to be 
encumbered with concerns, we briefly discussed how to mitigate the construction hazards 
along Big Bend if that’s the route that sticks.  Those items include 1) posting “No-Parking” or 
Staging on one side of the road to keep the other side clear, 2) using the UFA clearance 
requirement card, 3) additional code or PD enforcement in this area to the sidewalks clear.  
Perhaps we can fine contractors that don’t leave the walk route safely open.   

III. Code of Conduct We previewed the Bastian Code of Conduct and asked for feedback 
before it gets sent out to all parents/students.   

IV. Boundary Review The council reviewed the process for the upcoming boundary change. 
Website was given and the letter sent out from the District was also given to members 



V.	
  The	
  School	
  Community	
  Council	
  Mee$ng	
  schedule	
  for	
  the	
  year	
  is	
  as	
  follows:	
  
Wednesday,	
  Oct.	
  24	
  @	
  6:30pm	
  
Wednesday,	
  Dec.	
  5	
  @	
  6:30pm	
  
Wednesday,	
  Jan.	
  9	
  @	
  6:30pm	
  
Wednesday,	
  March	
  27	
  @	
  6:30pm	
  	
  


